
801 Plum Street
Cincinnati, OH 45202City of Cincinnati

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #:  Version: 1202202271

Status:Type: Ordinance Passed Emergency

File created: In control:12/16/2022 Cincinnati City Council

On agenda: Final action:12/21/2022 12/21/2022

Enactment date: 12/21/2022 0397-2022Enactment #:

Title: ORDINANCE (EMERGENCY),submitted by Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager, on 12/19/2022,
ESTABLISHING department number 015, “Councilmember Seth Walsh,” for the purpose of
establishing an office budget for newly appointed Councilmember Seth Walsh; AUTHORIZING the
transfer and appropriation of the sum of $67,391 from Councilmember Greg Landsman’s General
Fund personnel services operating budget account no. 050x011x7100 to Councilmember Seth
Walsh’s General Fund personnel services operating budget account no. 050x015x7100 for the
purpose of appropriating personnel resources to the office budget for newly appointed
Councilmember Seth Walsh; and further AUTHORIZING the transfer and appropriation of the sum of
$2,661 from Councilmember Greg Landsman’s General Fund contractual services account no.
050x011x7200 to Councilmember Seth Walsh’s General Fund contractual services account no.
050x015x7200 for the purpose of appropriating non-personnel resources to the office budget for
newly appointed Councilmember Seth Walsh.

Sponsors: City Manager

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. Transmittal, 2. Ordinance, 3. 397-2022, 4. 397-2022 T

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

Passed EmergencyCincinnati City Council12/21/2022 1 Pass

Emergency clause to remainCincinnati City Council12/21/2022 1 Pass

Suspension of the three readingsCincinnati City Council12/21/2022 1 Pass

Recommend Passage EmergencyBudget and Finance Committee12/19/2022 1

ORDINANCE (EMERGENCY) ,submitted by Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager, on 12/19/2022,
ESTABLISHING department number 015, “Councilmember Seth Walsh,” for the purpose of
establishing an office budget for newly appointed Councilmember Seth Walsh; AUTHORIZING the
transfer and appropriation of the sum of $67,391 from Councilmember Greg Landsman’s General Fund
personnel services operating budget account no. 050x011x7100 to Councilmember Seth Walsh’s
General Fund personnel services operating budget account no. 050x015x7100 for the purpose of
appropriating personnel resources to the office budget for newly appointed Councilmember Seth
Walsh; and further AUTHORIZING the transfer and appropriation of the sum of $2,661 from
Councilmember Greg Landsman’s General Fund contractual services account no. 050x011x7200 to
Councilmember Seth Walsh’s General Fund contractual services account no. 050x015x7200 for the
purpose of appropriating non-personnel resources to the office budget for newly appointed
Councilmember Seth Walsh.
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